
 
   

     
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

From: Paul Buck 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Re: supporting material for Aug 10 emergency meeting of the Board of Health 
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 4:15:15 PM 

Joseph - thanks much . Will the Board vote to require Covid vaccination for students? As a 
college professor who is fully vaccinated I sincerely hope so 
Paul 

Paul E. Buck, Ph.D. 
Assoc. Prof. Anthropology 
SOCIAL SCIENCES/SCHOOL OF LIBERAL ARTS & SCIENCES 

BE CONNECTED OFFICE 702.992.2620 FAX 702.992.2601 
Paul.Buck@nsc.edu 
BE HERE 1300 Nevada State Drive | Henderson, NV 89002 
BE INFORMED Visit nsc.edu for campus news and program information 

From: Joseph P. Filippi <jpfilippi@health.nv.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 3:46 PM 
To: Paul Buck <Paul.Buck@nsc.edu> 
Subject: RE: supporting material for Aug 10 emergency meeting of the Board of Health 

Hello Mr. Buck, 

Attached is the agenda for the 8/10/21 State Board of Health meeting. Additional meeting materials 
will be posted here once available. https://dpbh.nv.gov/Boards/BOH/Meetings/2021/NVBOH2021/ 

Thank you, 

Joseph Filippi Jr. 
Executive Assistant 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Public and Behavioral Health | Administration 
4150 Technology Way |Carson City, NV 89706 
T: (775) 684-5850 |E: jpfilippi@health.nv.gov 
http://dpbh.nv.gov/ | https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/ | https://nvcovidfighter.org 

From: Paul Buck <Paul.Buck@nsc.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 3:06 PM 
To: Joseph P. Filippi <jpfilippi@health.nv.gov> 
Subject: supporting material for Aug 10 emergency meeting of the Board of Health 

Hello: can you please send me any materials related to this agenda item for the Aug 10 meeting? 
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Thanks 
Paul 

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside of Nevada State College. Please be cautious of clicking on
links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


